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From: Chesterfield Forward Planning 
Sent: 07 February 2013 08:33 
To: Alan Morey 
Subject: FW: Staveley & Rother Valley Action Plan 
 
From: BASIL MERRY   
Sent: 06 February 2013 22:14 
To: Chesterfield Forward Planning 
Subject: Staveley & Rother Valley Action Plan
 
Please refer to our response to the Sites and Boundaries consultation which covers the main issues.
 
In general terms we welcome the Key Objective of enhancing the footpath and cycle links to the 
existing network and surrounding settlements, including a new greenway. As stated we have major 
concerns as to the proposed line of the A610 Brimington to Staveley bypass which will disrupt grreen 
space and increase noise and other pollutions near the canal.We are also concerned at the 
management and status of routes designated as greenways.
 
The recently announced proposed route of HS2 will obviously have a major impact but details at present 
are not sufficiently accessible to the public in a clear format to enable further comment.
 
Basil Merry
Cpp. hesterfield and North East Derbyshire Group of the Ramblers 
 
 
 
The Ramblers’ Association is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales. 
Company registration number: 4458492. Registered Charity in England and Wales number: 
1093577. Registered office: 2nd floor, Camelford House, 87-90 Albert Embankment, London SE1 
7TW. 
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